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Gascoyne Region 
Road works – North West Coastal Highway,  

south of Nanutarra, Shire of Ashburton 
(April/May 2012) 

 
Main Roads Western Australia advises the transport industry that works are currently being 
performed on North West Coastal Highway, south of Nanutarra.  

 
Period 
 
The works will be in place until mid May 2012. 
 
Conditions 

Traffic management is in place with speed restrictions and a single lane is available.  Road users 
are requested to follow the directions of the traffic controllers. 
 
Operators transporting oversize loads wider than 3.0 metres must have a minimum ground 
clearance of 1.2 metres and contact the site supervisor at least 24 hours prior to their proposed 
move to ensure that their load can be accommodated.  
 
Vehicles with ground clearance less than 1.2 metres, or vehicles that have more than 3.0 metres 
ground contact width, must seek an alternate route as access will not be suitable.  
 
Contact 
 
Site supervisor, James Lawrence, 0861 037 334 (satellite phone).  
Additional site contact, Luke Ertzen, 0467 777 642.  
 
The site will be using UHF channel 40.  
 
Cancellation 
 
This HVO Update will self-cancel when the works are complete. 
 
 
 
Pascal Felix 
Acting Director Heavy Vehicle Operations  
5 April 2012 
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